
 

COVID – 19 NOTIFICATION 4TH FEBRUARY 2022 

The President of the Belyuen Community Government 

Council is extending the Voluntary Lockdown due to a 

high increase in the number of people who have tested 

positive during the week. 

 

Voluntary Lockdown will continue until Friday 11th February 

when a decision will be made to lift it or extend it. 

Council stresses the importance of Belyuen people not moving 

around from house to house or going in and out of the 

community. 

Family who doesn’t live in Belyuen are asked NOT to 

come to Belyuen 

Belyuen people are asked to please tell family NOT to 

come into Belyuen 

 

It is most likely that the COVID -19 in the community 

has come from family members who have come over 

from Darwin. These people have been around COVID – 

19 in Darwin and have brought it to Belyuen 

Rules of wearing masks, washing hands, taking 

temperature before entering council places still 

continues 

 

Cathy Winsley  

CEO (Belyuen Community Government Council) 

On behalf of the President of the Belyuen Community Government Council. 


